
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SCHOOL PHOTOS 
 
 

 

The school photographer will be visiting school on Thursday 10th November to 
take individual and sibling photos. 
 
If you have children that attend different schools and would like them to have 
a sibling photo the photographer will be available from 8.15am to take these 
photos.  Once you have had your photo taken we will ask you to head into the 
playground with your children until school starts as children cannot be left 
unsupervised. 
 
For children who have siblings in school you do not need to bring them in early 
as they will have their photo taken together during the day. 
 
There will be no PE on this day so please ensure your child comes to school in 
their school uniform. 
 
 

Bonington Drive, Arnold, 
Nottingham 

NG5 7EX 
Tele: 0115 8408068 
Fax:  0115 8408708 

 
Head Teacher: Mrs E Essex 

Email: office@robertmellors.org.uk 


